Nicola Gunn

From: Planning
Subject: FW: Higher Newfield Edge, Burnley Road, Gisburn (3/2021/1212)

From: Moir, Douglas

Sent: 18 January 2022 10:55

To: Planning <planning@ribblevalley.gov.uk>

Subject: Higher Newfield Edge, Burnley Road, Gisburn (3/2021/1212)

A

This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe.

F.A.O. Laura Eastwood

The accompanying Heritage Statement (Zara Moon Architects) references the barn and shippon being converted in
the late 1960s, clearly seen in the existing elevations and floor plans that accompany the application. The buildings
therefore retain little or no historic interest, and we have no further comments to make on this application.

Doug Moir

Planning Officer (Archaeology)

Lancashire County Council Historic Environment Team
Development Management

Planning & Environment

Lancashire County Council

PO Box 100

Preston

County Hall

PR1OLD
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This e-mail contains information intended for the addressee only.
It may be confidential and may be the subject of legal and/or professional privilege.
If you are not the addressee you are not authorised to disseminate, distribute, copy or use this e-mail or any attachment to it.

The content may be personal or contain personal opinions and unless specifically stated or followed up in writing, the content cannot be taken to form a
contract or to be an expression of the County Council's position.

Lancashire County Council rese rves the right to monitor all incoming and outgoing email.

Lancashire County Council has taken reasonable steps to ensure that outgoing communications do not contain malicious software and it is your responsibility
to carry out any checks on this email before accepting the email and opening attachments.



